From: Matthew Lane - Strategic Development Engineer <Matthew.Lane@essex.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 November 2021 14:55
To: App Comment
Subject: EPF-2701-19 13-22 Brook Parade, Chigwell (SAC Re-consult) - 37980

CAUTION: This Message originated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Development Management

The Highway Authority has nothing further to add to our response dated 13 March 2020.
Regards

Matthew Lane | Engineer

Strategic Development

Essex
H |ghwayQ

SAFER [GREENER HEALTHIER|

T: 03330 130591
M: 07747 486164
E: matthew.lane@essex.gov.uk
W: www.essex.gov.uk/highways

L

The Highway Authority is now charging for all pre-planning application advice, full details can be found here — Pre-
App Charging



